
Police Mutual Update 
 
As a valued Police Mutual supporter, I am are delighted to share that we have today 
completed on the sale of Police Mutual’s general insurance and healthcare business 
to Bspoke Insurance Group Limited (Bspoke Group). 
The move helps protect the long-term future of Police Mutual, so that it can invest 
and grow to better serve the ever-changing needs of the Police community. 
  
Bspoke Group is based in Leeds and brings together a collection of specialist 
insurance businesses offering a wide range of products and services both direct to 
customers and to other companies. Bspoke Group has a deep understanding of the 
Police Mutual business, its ethos and the importance of protecting them to allow the 
brand to flourish in the future. 
  
Why is this sale good news? 
  

 Today’s announcement enables us to grow and invest in our customers and 
the financial wellbeing of Police colleagues for the long-term 

 Bspoke Group is committed to the Police Mutual brand, and wants to continue 
to support the values of Police Mutual through financial education, the 
Police Mutual Foundation, which includes respite breaks and careline and 
the ongoing sponsorship of UK events 

  
 The additional investment and support provided by Bspoke Group will allow 

us to develop our products and services so that we can continue to meet 
your needs 

  
All Police Mutual customers will today be receiving an email update containing this 
news, further information is also available on our website www.policemutual.co.uk. 
  
If you have any questions about this announcement, please contact me directly. 
  
We hope you agree that this is an exciting new chapter for Police Mutual and we 
look forward to sharing more updates with you in the coming months. 
  
 
  
Kerry McMahon-White – Managing Director 
Police Mutual 
 

http://www.policemutual.co.uk/

